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Private and Confidential

SHAH DENIZ STAGE 2 PROJECT
CONTRACT NO: SD-C-097

SUBSEA LINEPIPE COATING

Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Sean Dornan

Dear Sirs,

Marvin Morrison
Project Team Lead - Coatings
AGT Developments, Marine & Subsea

BP Exploration (Shah Deniz) Limited
c/o Wood Group Kenny

Compass Paint

79 — 87 Kingston Road

Staines

Middlesex

TW18 1DT

United Kingdom

+44 (0) 7803 295343
marvin.morrison@uk.bp.com

31 May 2017

We recruited Sean in May 2016 to perform a QC Inspection role in Indonesia to support the execution of the
thermal insulation coating scope being carried out on behalf of the Shah Deniz 2 Project. Throughout his term
of employment, Sean has proved to be asset to the linepipe coating team and his attention to detail has
ensured we have a quality product that meets the project specifications and is fit-for-purpose.

| would be happy to recommend Sean as a QC Inspector on future linepipe coating scopes of work, and can

provide a more detailed reference if required.

Yours Faithfully
for BPE/ploration (Shah Deniz) Limited

Project Team Lead - Coatings



